## **Appendix D: Thank You Email For Participating in In-Home Interview**

DATE>

IF SENT AS EMAIL - Subject: Thank you for your participation in the CPSC Research Study

## Dear <NAME>,

Thank you for participating in the interview survey about smoke and carbon monoxide (CO) safety for the U.S. Consumer Product Safety Commission (CPSC) on **<DATE>** at **<TIME>**. The information you provided will be used to improve fire and carbon monoxide safety for millions of families across the U.S. We truly value your input and appreciate your time.

Again, thank you very much and feel free to contact us with any questions.

Sincerely,

<NAME>
Field Services Coordinator
EurekaFacts, LLC
(240) 403-1645
(301) 610-0640 - fax
www.eurekafacts.com



